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Wednesday 29th November 2023 

Mrs Harris Retirement 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

I hope this letter finds you well. 

It is with mixed emotions that I share the news of Mrs Harris' retirement from Perry Hall after eight wonderful years 
of dedicated service. While we are saddened to see her go, we celebrate and honour the incredible impact she has 
had on our school community. 

Throughout her tenure, Mrs Harris has been an exemplary educator, a pillar of support, and a guiding light for both 
children and staff alike. Her passion for teaching, and genuine care for each child have left an indelible mark on the 
school. 

Mrs Harris’ commitment to nurturing the development of our children has been filled with kindness, imparted 
knowledge but also instilled confidence, curiosity, and a love for learning in every child she has taught. 

We are immensely grateful for the invaluable experience, wisdom, and warmth she brought into our classrooms. Her 
tireless efforts in supporting the growth and well-being of our children will be a legacy that continues to shape their 
lives for years to come. 

As Mrs Harris begins this new chapter in her life, let us take a moment to express our deepest gratitude for her 
dedication, passion, and unwavering commitment to the education and development of our children. 

We are pleased to announce Miss Moxon will be starting after the holiday break, but to support an effective 
transition she will be attending every Monday leading up to the holiday. Miss Moxon will be on the door at the end 
of the day with Mrs Dodd to develop positive relationships and to get to know our parents/carers. 

Please join me in extending our warmest wishes to Mrs Harris for a fulfilling and joyous retirement.  

Thank you for your continued support and understanding during this transition period. 

Yours Sincerely, 

 

 

Mr Fellows  

Headteacher 
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